
  

* For referrals made before 7/20 that have not been uploaded to the CRISP e-Referral tool, please use 07/20/2022 as 
the referral date in the self-reported template. 
 

Date:   September 27, 2022 
 
To:   Regional Partnerships Catalyst Program – Diabetes Funding Recipients 
 
From:   Erin Schurmann, Chief, Provider Alignment and Special Projects 
 
Re:  Diabetes Management Scale Target Update 
 
 
 
After reviewing Regional Partnership performance to date, HSCRC staff has decided to waive the 
diabetes management annual scale target for Calendar Year (CY) 2022. These changes will be reflected 
in your CRISP monitoring report in the coming weeks.   
 
Given these changes, HSCRC and CRISP will spend the coming months conducting a comprehensive 
review of DSMT scale targets to determine whether adjusting numbers is appropriate for the duration of 
the program. 
 
For additional questions, please email hscrc.grants@maryland.gov. 
 

 


